
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Fitness Facility Name], your health and safety are our 

top priorities. As part of our commitment to providing a clean and safe environment, we are 

excited to inform you about our proactive cleaning initiatives. 

Our Initiatives Include: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning and sanitizing all equipment and common areas 

throughout the day. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations at various locations within the facility. 

• Use of hospital-grade disinfectants and cleaning products to ensure effective sanitation. 

• Regular deep cleaning of our premises on a weekly basis. 

• Providing wipes for members to clean equipment before and after use. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in maintaining a clean and healthy environment for 

everyone. Thank you for being a part of our fitness community. 

Stay safe and healthy, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Fitness Facility Name] 


